
 
 

 
 
Subject: Standing Water on IKO Polymeric Membranes 
 
 
Flat roof areas should always be designed in accordance with Codes of Practice to freely drain water either 
directly to rainwater outlets or to a gutter section, either off the roof elevation or to an internal box gutter 
section. Ideally internal box gutters should also be constructed with an adequate fall. 
 

 
 
Should a roof area that is fitted with Armourplan PVC or Spectraplan TPE Polymeric membranes suffer 
from ponding, it will not prove detrimental to the performance or life expectancy of the roofing system, 
nor will it affect our guarantee. 
 
It should be noted that the areas may be affected by a build-up of silt which may be deemed unsightly in 
addition to which it may prove to be a health and safety issue to any person walking on the roof. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Technical Services Department on  
01257 488 012.  
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Technical Manager 
 
 
 

IKO Polymeric, Coney Green Road, Clay Cross, Chesterfield, S45 9HZ 
Tel:  01257 488000 

Email: polymeric.technical.uk@iko.com 
Website: www.ikopolymeric.com 

 

 

Technical Bulletin  
Issue 5 – April 2017 

mailto:polymeric.technical.uk@iko.com
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=nbs&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=4LTPuGv8e6E-UM&tbnid=ceejwovpO7pjdM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.keymer.co.uk/news/178/&ei=YKo0UfHCL4OmiQLy_4DoCw&psig=AFQjCNHVOV15F9t7Qy5g7ZuNRPFWUomn0g&ust=1362492376659877

